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Congratulations to the ClipperBots who took home 3rd Place for 

Best Innovation Project out of 24 teams!  And they competed 

against teams who have been doing this for years!  Lead by Coach 

John Mone, The ClipperBots have paved the way for NYS to create 

more teams next year!  

Congratulations to the team: Jasper Brooks, Camden Desch, 

Margeaux Dupruis, Greta Lamb and Rowan Mone. 

Are you interested in joining First Lego League 

with NYS?  We need adult coaches and players 

of all ages!  Contact Joe Pauline and get on our 

list!  Teams will form at the end of the summer! 
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Dear Families,  

Thank you for your patience as we navigate this winter without an office or our own build-

ing.  We are VERY excited to announce that the Rec Center for grades 6-8 will reopen after 

school at People’s United Methodist Church on Purchase St.  We have moved over some of 

our furniture and materials to make it feel like our NYS home!  The bus is scheduled and we 

cannot wait to see our members back!  And we have reduced the price for new members to 

join for the remainder of the year! 

I have to take the opportunity to praise the NYS Team.  I could not be more fortunate.  

Change is not easy for anyone, but when change threatens to take away the part of your job 

that is most rewarding it is very challenging.  The team of professionals responsible for plan-

ning, running and organizing programs, and events have not skipped a beat.  They have been 

working tirelessly to find ways to connect with children and families.  We have moved twice 

in two months and do not know where we will be working from come January.  But we are 

here!  Whether it’s remote from home or from one of the satellite sites, we will get back to 

you.   Email is by far the best means of communication right now.  However, each division 

has a number listed in this activity guide.  

We are excited to work with the new Mayor and plan the next steps for NYS.   As a team, we 

are all ready to get summer programs ready and have some fun! 

We want to wish you all a Happy New Year.  Stay healthy and happy!   We will see you in 

2022! 

Andi Egmont 

Director, NYS 

How to Register:  Registration is  open!  

In person at NYS or Online- Go to  

Newburyportyouthservice.com  

and  Click on “Online  Registra-

tion” Financial  Aid is  always  

available– please contact us  for 

assistance.  For a full list of NYS 

policies,  go to the Parent Portal 

on our  website!  

As always, we ask that you share this activity guide with your children.  It’s  easy to as-

sume what they will and will not do, but  let them surprise you.   And when in doubt… 

sign up with a friend.   Everything's better with a friend!  
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The Youth Center can be reached at 978-518-7825 

Joe Pauline, Associate Director  

Isa Maginnis Activities Coordinator  

can be reached with questions or more information.     
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The Youth Center can be reached at 978-992-8071 

Lee Gordon, Associate Director  

Tara MacGregor, Activities Coordinator  

can be reached with questions or more information.     
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